To Novanet Policy Board
October  20, 2005
The ALEPH Publicity Team met recently to plan this fall’s publicity for “The New Novanet.” We intend to send the word out in stages as follows:

· Three announcements (October, early November, early December) put out by the Novanet libraries to their users via electronic news bulletins, websites, email etc. The first will state simply: 

“A NEW NOVANET! - An innovative new library system is coming in January, featuring an enhanced catalogue with a whole new look and improved online services.  For more information, visit www.novanet.ns.ca/implementation”
The second and third will provide more detailed information about ALEPH, a URL for a “sneak peek” of the OPAC, as well as the projected launch date.

· A poster template has been drafted (http://www.novanet.ns.ca/member/aleph/working_groups/APT/index.html#resources) which can be customized by each of the Novanet libraries with their own name and/or logo, and distributed around campuses. This template can also be adapted if necessary to create flyers or bookmarks.
· An FAQ webpage has been added to the Novanet ALEPH ILS Implementation site for the general public (http://www.novanet.ns.ca/implementation/index.html#faq). Each of the Novanet libraries could also use this format on their own websites to publicize “The New Novanet.”
· In January a final “It’s Here!” announcement, drafted by the Publicity Team for use by all Novanet members, will be sent out to publicize the launch and benefits of the new system to users.

The Publicity Team members welcome all creative suggestions, comments and ideas to help us spread the word about our new library system.

Thank you for your attention to this matter!

